




Conclusion 

Arun District Council and Mid Sussex District Council agree that they have engaged on an 
ongoing basis throughout preparation of the Site Allocation DPD and on this basis that the 
Duty-to-Cooperate has been met. 

Arun District Council and Mid Sussex District Council agree that there are no areas of 
disagreement between the parties relating to the emerging Site Allocations DPD and to 
continue to work together on the areas of ongoing work discussed in this Statement of 
Common Ground. 
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